Our topic is ‘Special People’. We will be finding out
about super heroes and their powers. We are also
having an art week, when we will learn about Roy
= Lichtenstein and Pop Art. At the end of the half term
we will be finding out about real life super heroes —
people who help us. At home you could find out more
about the jobs that people do, especially by talking to
your child about the jobs that family members do. If
you would like to come and talk to your child’s class
about what you do, please tell us!

Books to read
This half term we will be using
lots of books to support our
learning. If you don’t have these
books at home, you can use the
QR codes below to watch them
on YouTube.
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In phonics, we are using our
knowledge of sounds to read and
write ccve and cvee words. Don’t
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how you can support your child
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In maths we will be learning about zero, 6, 7 and 8, including finding 1 more and 1 less, doubling
and odds and evens. At home you could count out sets of these amounts, and match the numeral to
the sets. You could work out if 6, 7, and 8 are odd or even numbers, by matching up pairs and
seeing if any are left over. If a number is an even number, you could talk about doubles.

We will also exploring and comparing by mass, capacity, length and height. There are lots of things
you can do at home to support this — including comparing glasses of water and using language to
describe them e.g. full, empty, part full.
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